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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter – 21st September 2015
Rugby Competition
The children all had a great time and one of our teams came third.  The children all worked really hard.
Parent Council Meeting
This takes place tonight at the slightly earlier time of 7.00 p.m.  One of the items to be discussed is future council education cost savings that regrettably are going to have to be made.  If you wish to be involved in the consultation process, then please come along.
P.T.A.
The P.T.A. has agreed to hold a special anniversary tea party on Friday 9th October starting at 1.00p.m.  I will keep you informed as we go along.  If anyone has any photos etcetera that you think will be of interest to everyone then would you please hand them into the office.  They could either be put on display, or if you would prefer we could scan them and return the original.  We are going to get the children to decorate their own tiles and also make a time capsule.  The children are going to have an Anniversary lunch at school on the 28th September, the day the school was officially opened.
P.4 Active Games
The P.4 pupils will be attending the active games event being held at London Road playing field in Stranraer tomorrow (Tuesday).  The children will return in time for lunch.  It would be beneficial if they all brought a water bottle to school.  They should also bring appropriate outdoor P.E. kits.  It can be quite chilly at this venue!
Nursery Lifeboat Station Visit
The nursery children are going to visit the lifeboat station in Stranraer tomorrow with Mrs McQuistin and Mrs Smith.

Rugby In-School Training

P.4-7 children are being offered rugby sessions on a Tuesday afternoon.  It is therefore important that they bring appropriate P.E. kits on Tuesdays.  Jamie Muir, the Newton Stewart development coach will be leading these sessions.

Football Training

Training for football will take place this week.  It takes place on Tuesday at 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m.

McMillan Coffee Morning
This annual event takes place on Thursday for nursery parents.  The coffee morning will start at 11.00 a.m.  Parents will be given further information from the nursery staff.
Carlingwark Visit
I am delighted to say that all the P.6 and P.7 children will be attending Carlingwark on Thursday and Friday this week.  Last year we had a great experience, and I’m sure that the water based activities will be just as good, if not better.  The children should be at the school for 8.15 a.m. on Thursday morning.
P.5 Golf Festival Thursday 24th September

This event takes place on Thursday morning.  We would like to remind the children that they must bring warm clothes including a water proof jacket as the golf course is very open and can be very cold.  If possible can all children wear waterproof comfortable shoes? 
Rugby Training

Training for rugby will not take place this week as I will be away at Carlingwark.

I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
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